BODY WORN CAMERA PROGRAM

The Beachwood Police Department has implemented its Body Worn Camera program. The deployment
of our Body Worn Camera system is the culmination of the Department’s ongoing efforts to enhance
transparency between the department and the community. The department has demonstrated this
commitment through the implementation of a Mobile Video Recorder (MVR) program, (vehicle dash-
cams) which we implemented in the early 2000’s.

FOCUS® X2™ BODY CAMERA

The Beachwood Police Department utilizes the Safe Fleet Focus X2 Body Worn Camera pictured below.

All personnel shall use this equipment consistent with manufacturer’s guidelines, department policy and
in accordance with Directives and Guidelines issued by the Ocean County Prosecutor’s Office and the
Office of the New Jersey Attorney General.

The attached pictures depict the actual body worn cameras being worn by patrol officers and detectives.
The body worn cameras will be located on the exterior of an officers uniform in the chest area.




